
 

 

Our next meeting is: 

Workshop: help your children to become lifelong readers 

Author Neil Griffiths will be running this workshop which will focus on: tips on 

helping children choose books, inspirational techniques for sharing books, the 

importance of storytelling techniques and reviewing ideas. 

 

12.30pm – 1.30pm 

Thursday 30th October 2013 

 

A buffet lunch will be kindly supplied by the Diversity Team 

Please book your place at diversity@soton.ac.uk  

http://www.southampton.ac.uk/diversity/pcn  
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